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Spring Picture Update:

Dorian Studios is closed per the Washington 

State Mandate.  Oak’s pictures were being 

processed as of last week.  As soon and we 

hear when pictures are being shipped to us, 

we will find a way to get everyone’s pictures 

out.  We will keep everyone posted on this!

Email is the best way to reach us right 

now. 

Important Contact Information:

Office Email:

oakattendance@albany.k12.or.us

Principal Kelly Bussard’s Email:

kelly.bussard@albany.k12.or.us

Staff Email:

Firstname.Lastname@Albany.k12.or.u

s

There is a staff list on our website if 

you are unsure of name spelling or 

need a first name.  

Facebook: Oak Stingers

PTA Facebook: Oak Stingers PTA

District Website: albany.k12.or.us

GRAB AND GO LUNCH
Monday - Friday

11:00-11:30
Lunch and Breakfast is available M-F at Oak, we are using 

the bus loop so you can just drive thru and let us bring it to 
you. Kids DO NOT need to be present to get the sack of 

food, just let us know how many kiddos (1-18) you have at 
home. Books will be available Mon. and Wed. 

Fun Friday sponsored by PTA, PTA will have something 
different (sidewalk chalk, bubbles, crayons, etc.) to hand out 

each Friday.  
OTHER LOCATIONS IN OAK’S ATTENDANCE AREA:

Columbus Greens Park 11:00-11:30
SAHS 12:00-12:30

 
 

YEARBOOK ORDERS
Order website:

https://www.treering.com/valif=
date?

Pass Code:
1014577225522855

DEADLINE:
April 15th

At this point all orders need to be sent 
directly to your house.  For those of you 

who have already purchased your 
yearbook you will need to log on and 

add your home address so that the 
books can be sent to your homes as 

well.  Please reach out to us if you need 
help or have any questions.

If you are applying for a district chromebook they 
ask for your student’s ID number.  This is your 
student's password to their email account.  We sent 
home the email accounts and password 
information the first week of the Coronavirus Break.  
If you did not get this information you can email 
OakAttendance@albany.k12.or.us

mailto:oakattendance@albany.k12.or.us
https://www.treering.com/valif=date
https://www.treering.com/valif=date


April 2nd, 2020

Oak Families,

Let us start off by saying we miss you and we hope you are all safe and healthy.  If there is 
anything that we might be able to help with you during this stressful time please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to us through email.  If you have any questions or concerns whether it’s 
school related or not please reach out to Mrs. Bussard (kelly.bussard@albany.k12.or.us), 
Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Yencopal (OakAttendance@albany.k12.or.us), or a classroom 
teacher.  

Distance Learning will begin April 13th. Please make sure you are watching for more 
information coming from your student’s teacher(s) and from the GAPS District Office as we 
work through what this will look like. Workbooks are in the process of being mailed out 
through the distributor to families and should be arriving soon. For families with more than 
one student, you may not receive all of the workbooks the same day/week. There is new 
information coming from the district frequently so it is important to stay connected.  The 
district website, GAPS facebook, and Oak DOJO are all places to stay connected.  We will 
do our best to keep you all updated as everything changes. If you have not been receiving 
the district emails and would like to receive them, please email the office so we can help get 
you on the list.

We know our staff is missing the routines, chats, stories, and jokes from the kids every day. 
Students are always welcome to email a staff member’s school email address to say hi, ask 
questions, or tell them they miss them.  I know it would put a smile on our faces!

We want to continue having positive connections with our students and support families in 
our new “normal”. This is all new for us and we wish we could be in our building with our 
students, but this is the situation we are in.  We will go forth with a positive attitude.  Again 
please reach out if we can help with anything.  Stay healthy.

WE MISS YOU ALL!

The Oak Office Team
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